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f STUDENTS'UNION Vice President (External)

Date: 10/03/2019

To: Students’ Union Council
Re: VP(X) 2018/19 Report

Dear Council,

It is very nice to be back in the office and get caught up! | am also extremely honoured to
continue my work for the next year as Vice President External of the Students’ Union. Thanks to

all that participated in the elections and to all who voted.

A few things to note:
- | may take a couple of days to respond to emails, as | have about 250 that need reading.

- | will be away from March 19-25 for the CASA Annual General Meeting Conference in
Halifax with President Larsen and EAA Nelson.

- The provincial government will be presenting their Throne Speech on March 18. This
could be very telling as to when the provincial election will be, so stay tuned! It is not
clear whether there will be provincial budget tabled yet (depending on the election), so
this speech should also provide insight into that.

- The federal budget will be tabled in the House of Commons on March 19. We are
hopeful that topics CASA advocated on this year will be included, so stay tuned again!

Kind regards,

@Y

UASU VP (External)
Adam Brown


https://www.casa-acae.com/advocacy_week_2018_students_bring_fresh_ideas_to_improve_post_secondary_education

